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Ambassador of Finland
Sofia, 1 November 2017

LETTER OF SUPPORT

Dear Ms. Ivelina Atanasova,

It is my pleasure to write a letter in support of the efforts of the DigitalKidZ
Foundation to contribute to the transformation of the Bulgarian educational system. I find the
ambition of the Foundation’s team to put the focus on the child’s needs and abilities, to

correspond to a large extent to the Finnish experience in the area of education.

As the initiatives of the DigitalKidZ Foundation involve today's "digital children" and
their problems and challenges, it was easy for the Embassy of Finland to accept the invitation
to participate in the conference which took place in 2017. For this purpose, the Embassy
invited Ms. Riitta Vanska, educational expert from Finland, who presented the Finnish

educational best practices to the Bulgarian audience.

We are satisfied with the cooperation we have had with the team of the DigitalKidZ
Foundation as we share the same goals to bring the education on a higher level by providing
knowledge, know-how, experience, and training opportunities to different stakeholders in the

educational system — teachers, school principals, and governmental experts.

We are looking forward to our future collaboration!

Sincerely Yours,
Péivi Blinnikka
DigitalKidZ Foundation

Ms. Ivelina Atanasova

President



